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Her Majesty the Queen's Platinum Jubilee celebrations at  

Vicarage Primary School  

We all came 

together to  

sing the 

National 

Anthem  



NEWSLETTER 

May 2022  Be the best you can be 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Pupils learnt about Queen Elizabeth II and her reign  

Facts about the Queen  
Queen Elizabeth II was born at 2.40am on 21 April 1926 
She was crowned Queen on 2 June 1953 
She is the longest reigning monarch ever in Britain 
As Queen, she has been served by 14 UK Prime Ministers 
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Our Year 6 dance group performed a melody of dances to music  

through the decades 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a lunch fit for a Queen! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank to Ethan, Taiijah, Paula, Daniela, Marta from 6B, 

Malina, Sarafina from 6R and Sehra from 6I for their 

outstanding performance.   
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Pupils and staff came to school dressed in their finest outfits.   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was a day to remember! 
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      Twitter  
Be the first to hear the news! Follow us on  

Twitter: Twitter@SchoolVicarage 

Dates for your diary 
 

 

Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June - Half term holiday 

 

Monday 6th June – School closed - Day in lieu of the additional 

Bank Holiday for The Queens Platinum Jubilee  

 

Tuesday 7th June - All pupils return to school (Term 6) 

 

 

 

 

Wishing all our families an enjoyable and restful half term break.  

 

 

 

Ms S Khan 

Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 


